
 

 
Ref.: SJU/RO/STU/07/2025-26. ​ ​ ​ ​                         August 13th, 2025 
 
 

 

Sub.: Regular classes on August 21st and August, 22nd, 2025. 

This is to inform all staff that, although the academic calendar initially indicated that the 

Mid-Semester Tests would conclude on Friday, August 22nd, 2025, the timetable 

released by the Controller of Examinations schedules the conclusion of the tests on 

Wednesday, August 20th, 2025. 

Consequently, Thursday, August 21st, and Friday, August 22nd, 2025, will now be 

observed as regular teaching days. 

Staff are kindly requested to resume normal academic activities on these dates. 

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

 

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​
​ REGISTRAR IN-CHARGE 

 

To, 

All staff and students of the University 

 

Cc: 

●​ University website 
●​ PS to the Vice-Chancellor 
●​ Office copy  
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